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Becca Fullmer weds Bill Dinsmore

I am thankful for MTEC -for the love and
support that I received before, during and
after my mission trip to China last year. God
laid it on my heart to return to China while I was
visiting Guiyang in 2011. It just so happened that
MTEC was also in Guiyang and I was able to
reconnect with Charlie and Sharon. Over the
JSollowing two years, I met with the Becks in
order to discern if leaving my job and returning
to China was truly a good idea. They have
counseled and supported me through the
Sfundraising season, through my time in China
and through my re-entry to life in the States. 1
look forward to a continued relationship with
MTEC as I continue to discern my place in
God's mission. Thanks everyone!

Becca Fullmer Dinsmore

Diana Stottlemyer weds Scott Gruver

We had the privilege of having Charlie and Sharon as our
college mentors. Charlie was a part of our wedding cere-
mony this past May. As the post-graduation years go on, we
continue to be thankful for the wisdom they shared with us,
as well as their continued investment of love and friend-
ship. We were always blessed to be welcomed into their
home, enjoying Sharon’s home cooked meals and
Charlie’s lively stories. The mission house is soaked in the
peace-giving presence of the Spirit, and we can only hope
to have a similarly restful and welcoming home. We are so
thankful that God brought Charlie and Sharon Beck into
our lives. Thank you MTEC Partners for your prayers and
financial support that allow this ministry to continue.

Scott and Diana Gruver
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As we come to the end of 2014 we are so happy to celebrate new beginnings for Becca and Bill,
Diana and Scott, and babies for Joe and Melissa Hine and Zach and Leah Wallace. Please pray for
these 8 emerging leaders and the new opportunities and challenges that lay ahead for them.
2015 holds many exciting opportunities for MTEC-- to mentor emerging leaders -care for Missionaries
Sfamilies— plant churches and train Church Planters.
In February Charlie will be training 250 Church Planters in a closed country. Sharon will be taking emerg-
ing leaders to Thailand to build an aquaponic system and teach English in a village school. We both continue
mentoring students into their destiny and providing a place of peace and rest at the Mission House for many.

We need your financial support this year more than ever as we continue to grow.
Please give a “Year End Gift”!! Please become a monthly donor!! Thank you for praying!! Charlie




